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Legal and Constitutional Affairs Committee
Marriage Equality enquiry
 
To whom it may concern
 
I am writing to indicate my support the traditional definition of marriage, i.e. between a
man and a woman.  I do not believe that gay marriage is in the interests of the future of
our society.  
Quite obviously gay couples to not have the biological capacity to produce offspring that
are vital to the ongoing population and repopulation of our society for future generations
nor do I consider that gay marriage should be encouraged. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 




